
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

TO:  ALL MEDIA 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: 8 MAY 2024 

 

BRIEFING ON PLANS TO ENSURE SAFE AND SECURE ELECTIONS 

 

Gauteng Police Commissioner Lieutenant-General Tommy Mthombeni will on 

Thursday, 9 May 2024, brief Members of the Gauteng Provincial Legislature’s Portfolio 

Committee on Community Safety on the Province’s plans to ensure safe and secure 

Elections as South Africans head to the polls on the 29th May 2024. 

 

The presentation of these plans to the Portfolio Committee is part of the Committee’s 

oversight role to ensure that citizens of Gauteng are afforded an opportunity to 

participate in the National and Provincial Elections in a safe and secure environment. 

 

This briefing is also aimed at bringing confidence and comfort to voters by ensuring 

that they feel safe and secure from any form of intimidation that has a potential to 

prevent them from exercising their Constitutional right to vote for a political party of 

their choice. 

 

Members of the media are invited to attend this briefing to gain insights into the 

security preparations for the upcoming Elections in Gauteng. 

 

The briefing will be conducted as follows: 

Date:  Thursday, 9 May 2024 
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Time:  12h00 

Venue:  Gauteng Provincial Legislature (Committee Room B) 

              

ISSUED BY GPL’S MEDIA SERVICES ON BEHALF OF CHAIRPERSON OF THE 

PORTFOLIO COMMITTEE ON COMMUNITY SAFETY, HONOURABLE BANDILE 

MASUKU 

 

For interview requests with the Chairperson of the Portfolio Committee please 

contact: Mr Thebe Khumalo on 072 266 1021 email: TKhumalo@gpl.gov.za 
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